
DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER EDUCATION CALLS FOR  SUGGESTIONS FROM 
PUBLIC TO CREATE DATABASE FOR POLICY FORMATION 

  

                                                                                                                        Panaji, January 17, 2018 

                                                                               Pausa 27, 1939 

  

          In order to get the complete picture of the status of Higher Education in the State, 
Government of Goa under the Directorate of Higher Education is preparing  an extensive 
database which would help decision makers and stakeholders in this sector to make informed 
decisions in the planning process. 

  

          In order to realize the vision of modern, effective and inclusive higher education system 
for building a globally competitive, innovative and sustainable society, the Directorate of 
Higher Education seeks the views and inputs from the public on different aspects of Higher 
education. 

  

          The survey would cover all the higher education institutions in the State and data would 
be collected on several parameters such as teachers, student’s enrolment, programmes, 
examination, results, financial parameters, infrastructure, indicators of educational 
development, such as institutional Density, Gross Enrolment Ratio (GER) Students Teacher 
Ratio, Gender Parity Index etc. The report which will be published would be the bedrock of 
information upon which the policy decision of Higher Education would be made. 

  

          The Directorate is inviting suggestions/inputs from the general public regarding the 
broad spectrum and parameters that should be captured in order to make the report an 
exhaustive one. 

  

          Those willing to put forth ideas and suggestions can write to the Office address of the 
Directorate of Higher Education, Porvorim or can mail them at   dir-dhe.goa@nic.in with the 
caption titled as GHER (Goa Higher Education Report). 
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